Mobility Plan and Fee Update:

The C|ty of Port St. Lucie Following the passage of HB 479, the City will revise
the 2045 Mobility Plan and associated Mobility Fee.

invites you to learn about
proposed changes to its
Mobility Plan. This is your first
opportunity to provide input.

Join us in person or via Zoom. Nlonday, JUly /
Participants must preregister _

to attend virtually. Visit 6-8 p°m'
link.cityofpsl.com/mbfeereg
to register or scan the QR code.

Public Workshop

Tuesday, July 8
10 a.m.-Noon

City Hall Council Chambers

121 SW Port St. Lucie Blvd. |
Learn more about the City's Mobility Plan by visiting \%URTSTLUC"{
CityofPSL.com/MobilityFees 772-871-5213



